
  Brooke Primary Academy 

Wike Gate Road 

Thorne 

Doncaster DN8 5PQ 

 

01405 812200 

Br-admin@vennacademy.org 

 

       

 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

21st September 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

On Tuesday 11th October 2022 we will be holding a Macmillan coffee morning and would like to invite 

you and your friends to come along. The event will take place from 9am to 11am in the community hub 

(music room). 

There will be hot drinks and homemade cakes available to buy (eat in or take away) so we encourage 

you to come along and join in the fun! 

As part of the fundraiser, we are holding a parent bake off event and we are calling all bakers and fakers 

to bring in cakes/buns on Thursday 13th October ready for the coffee morning competition. We have 

some great prizes: 

First prize: £15 Amazon voucher 

Second prize: £10 Amazon voucher 

Third Prize: £5 Amazon voucher 

Additionally, on this day children are invited to attend in non-uniform for a voluntary contribution of £1.  

The money raised will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support for all the wonderful work they do. We 

hope that you can join us for this event to support such an amazing charity that has touched so many of 

our lives. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Chowings 

Inclusion Officer 

 


